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From: applications@charlescountymd.gov on behalf of Charles County Government 
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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 
Janice Rohme  

Address 
11530 Whitmore Drive 
LaPlata, MD 20646 

Phone 
3017511646  

Email 
rohme@verizon.net 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
It seems every level of government has used corona virus to abuse their power against the people. Government and politicians have 
used this medical issue for political purposes and intentionally set up divisions among the people. The mask served this purpose 
well, setting neighbors and colleagues against each other. It is being used as a leverage to coerce parents to vaccinate children 
needlessly. The abuse and divisiveness must stop before any more damage is done and Children ARE being damaged mentally and 
physically from mask wearing. I will not wear a mask. It is demeaning, uncomfortable and unhealthy. I have not shopped in Charles 
County since the mandate was implemented. I have taken all my business to St.Mary’s county where people smile and behave 
normally. Smiling is a healthy thing and does not hurt other people. That’s science.  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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